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Darlington Public School 
Works notification  7 October 2022 

A project is underway at Darlington Public School to deliver new facilities including learning and teaching 
spaces, a hall, a library, administration and staff facilities, a canteen and covered outdoor learning areas 
(COLAs).  

Stormwater and sediment overflow 

Due to the significant rain on Thursday 6 October 2022, the Darlington Public School site experienced 
stormwater and sediment run off onto Abercrombie Street. 

As previously notified (15 September 2022), we are in the process of connecting the site to the stormwater 
system. This will direct all stormwater underground rather than onto the street. Rain this week has slowed 
progress on these works.  

We have performed maintenance on the sediment catchment system on site in anticipation of further 
forecasted rain this week. 

If you have any concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business hours on 
1300 482 651, or the site manager out of hours (listed on the construction site entry). We are here to make sure that 
work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on the community at every opportunity.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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